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2021 Quintet Association 
Meeting - Election Results 
 
Over 120 Quintet residents attended the 
Zoom meeting on Monday night. Tim Miller 
from Kin Living chaired the meeting. On the 
agenda were election of Quintet directors 
and approval of the tax ruling. Six residents 
ran for election – a record number 
according to long-time residents. The top 
three vote getters in alphabetical order were 
Jim Dodson (incumbent), Elva Kopacz 
(incumbent) and Philip Wu.  Congratulations 
to all three. The tax ruling was approved 
unanimously. Chairperson Joan Buttram 
thanked Mary Fran Faupel, who did not run 
for re-election, for her two-year service as 
Board Secretary as well as all of the 
resident volunteers who serve the Quintet’s 
board and committees.  
 
Following the Quintet Association meeting, 
the Board of Directors held an 
organizational meeting to elect officers for 
the coming year. Joan Buttram and Jim 
Dodson were re-elected as Chairperson and 
Treasurer and Kaci Baugh as Secretary. All 
received the unanimous support of all board 
members.  
 

Trash Pick-Up Day Changing To 
Wednesdays  
 
Walker informed the Quintet that our trash 
pick-up day is now Wednesday, the same 
day as recycling pick-up. This new schedule 
starts this week. 

 
Sunday Conversation 
Highlighting Women's Work                  
Women's roles have changed dramatically 
over the last few decades. Please share 
your story during the Q Study Group 
meeting to honor Women's History Month.  
On Sunday, March 28th at 3 PM, Quintet 
residents Jane Edwards and Jo Anne 
Gilchrist will talk about their own non-
traditional career choices and then invite 
attendees (both men and women) to reflect 
on women's career choices - their own, or 
that of others. Request a zoom invitation, 
email Marilyn Schirk at 
marandfrank@comcast.net. 
 

Calling All Sore Muscles and 
Weary Bodies 

 
Repairs of the Clubhouse spa have been 
completed and the spa will re-open this 
Friday. One individual or two from a single 
household may sign up for 30 min. soaks.  
The number of individuals who may sign up 
for a single block in the gym has been 
increased to three. No changes were made 
for the pool. All other rules are still in effect. 
Clubhouse hours remain limited because of 
staff availability for COVID-required 
cleaning. The Clubhouse is open to 
residents only, no guests are permitted. The 
Board of Directors will review Clubhouse 
use, including the gym, pool, and spa, at its 
April meeting. Residents’ input is welcomed. 
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